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Communication day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Friday 22nd March, pupils will be taking part in a ‘Communication themed day’. In the morning pupils will 

take part in a variety of communication activities and sessions building to a performance to share with you. 

This is a chance to celebrate the variety of communication used amongst our pupils, in all its different forms! 

We would like to invite you into your child’s classroom on Friday 22nd March at 13:30 – 14:30 to be part of our 

communication day. Classes will have some kind of performance ready for parents and communication 

activities for you to join in with.  

Please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sinead Gervis 

Communication and Interaction Manager  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to school office by Friday 15th March 2024 

 

Child’s name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Class: ………………………….. 

I / we would like to attend communication week on Friday 22nd March at 13:30.  

How many people will attend (max 2) .......................... 

Please tick if you would like to take your child home after the session at 14:30. 

 

Signed Parent / Carer:..………………………………………………………………………………………… Date: …………………………… 
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